
Sequoya APT

General Meeting Notes
11th May 2023 / 9:00 AM / In Person @ Sequoya

ATTENDEES

Pres- Briana Gillette, Sec- Katy Heffernan, Tres- Stephanie
Gujrathi, VP Ser- Ashley Brown, VP Comm - Heather Renc (not present), VP
Passive Fund-Tara Hanson, VP Arts-Lindsay Jacobs (not present), VP Comm
Events- Monica Millage, VP Active Fun -Tera Williams & Jenn Provosit, Asst
Principal - Nan Wilkinson

MEETING/ACTION ITEMS

1. Nan Wilkinson - Grease play coming up, paid for with tax credit money. Open
5th grade teaching role (currently interviewing) and possibly a para for next
year. People need to log into ParentVue to re-affirm they are coming back to
Sequoya. Thank you for Teacher Appreciation, much appreciated. Chaparral
seniors coming to Sequoya May 18, 10:30am.

2. Briana- Call to order 9:10am. Approve minutes from last meeting, MM 2nd.
Incoming president Jenn Postovit for next year. Open chair roles view.
Possible dad’s group? 2023 gift to school is redoing teacher workroom,
starting construction mid-June. Need supplies will send out signup genius in
August for items such as Cricut. We need to invest in rolling boards for next
year. Review of this year’s accomplishments including $1000 to Chaparral
Scholarship, we had 7 applicants.

4. Stephanie - Reviewed budget, balance of $201k, end of May we need to pay
$30-50k in aid salaries, net this year will be $59k. Increased line items:
silent auction, sweetheart dance and hoping for $85k net next year. We need to
finalize budget by June 30. Madison D did a great job with tax credit
donations, we doubled YOY. Yearbooks will be delivered May 15, 16, 17 - party
is May 19 at Mavrix, paying for apps for kids this year.

5. Jenn- Planning for next year, recap of silent auction and PNO. Huge
success, brought it $36k. Changing for next year run vs read a thon. Extend



PNO hours for more socializing next year, add heavy apps. Over $30k in
vacations were donated. Committee did an amazing job and all are coming back
next year and will add new member.

6. Tara- Year recap. Planning to work on more events for next year, Sun’s Game
(SG contact), or Diamondbacks game (Nubia contact). Bri will help work on
Dad’s group this summer.

7. Monica- Year recap, fall carnival for next year we have Nubia and Melissa
running again.

8. Katy- Teacher appreciation recap, this week raised over $2000 for TA week.
Reviewed plans and gifts for this year. Kinder play date big success thanks to
Heather, another will be in July. Holli doing volunteer appreciation cards.
5th grade party donation by APT will be at Durkin home on last day of school.

11. Ashley- Edukits on sale, buy by June 11. Mavrix end of year yearbook party
next Friday, May 19.

12. Heather (not present) - Next year let’s do monthly paper newsletters to
send home in red folders with APT info and dates.

12. Lindsay - (not present) Open roles: Sequoya Glows, Dec 22. Code bus’s A, B
& C on signup. Nubia to do art walk, Rebecca B to do art masterpiece. Lost
money for art walk but great community event.

Ajourn meeting

❏ NEXT General Meeting TBD August 2023


